
DAVIS Diane

From: Apperson, Erin <Erin.Apperson@pacificorp.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 11:27 AM
To: DAVI5 Diane
Subject: FW: OPUC Docket - UM 1667- Notice of Filing - Staff's Comments

Diane,

i was hoping to get OreRonDockets@PacifiCorp.com added to the UM 1667 list serve. Is that possible?

Thank you/

Erin Apperson
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

1503-813-6642 office 1206-406-0042 cellular [erin.aDDerson@pacificorp.com


